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steve.crocker@icann.org	
  

 	
  
Dear Dr. Crocker:	
  

 	
  
We are sending this letter in support of Far Further/.music 
LLC's application for the .music Top-Level Domain	
  

APDIF Colombia, is a non-profit association that includes the 
main phonographic producers in the country and strive to 
support the production and create awareness about the 
cultural value of music.	
  

With this in mind, it is of utmost importance that the .music 
Top-Level Domain be operated in the best interests of the 
music community. We believe that the .music  gTLD should 



be granted to Far Further’s .music LLC, which already has 
the support of the global music community, as evidenced by 
the unparalleled endorsement from the recognized and 
established national and international, community-based 
music organizations.	
  

We want to do our part to ensure that the .music TLD is 
operated in the best interests of the legitimate music 
community and not simply auctioned off to the highest 
bidder. The principals behind Far Further have deep 
knowledge of, and experience in, the music community, and 
will operate the gTLD in a manner that respects and protects 
authors and owners’ rights in copyrighted music and 
promotes the legitimate distribution and enjoyment of music 
for everyone.  We have carefully reviewed their programs 
and we are confident in their experience and expertise 
regarding all aspects of operating this particular domain.	
  

Therefore, APDIF Colombia supports and endorses the 
application by Far Further (or its subsidiary .music LLC) to 
operate the .music gTLD for the music community under the 
string ".music" for the benefit of the music community.	
  

 	
  
Sincerely,	
  

	
  
	
  
Gustavo Adolfo Palacio	
  
Director Ejecutivo	
  
APDIF Colombia	
  
Carrera 14 No. 94 A - 10, Oficina 402	
  
Bogotá D.C. - Colombia	
  
Telf. +57.1.6227226 – 6227363	
  
Mob. +57.3102318871	
  
www.apdifcolombia.com	
  
gustavo.palacio@apdifcolombia.com	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


